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Ms. Emily McFarland, Mayor
106 Jones Street

PO Box 477

Watertown, WI 53094

Dear Mayor McFarland:

The Homeowners of Silver Creek Condo Association would like to thank the City of Watertown for assisting with
your intervention with the final surfacing of the roads located at Creekside Court and Laurie Ann Circle. The work
was completed on October 25, 2023, by Poblocki Paving Corporation.

While there are many public servants that offered support and answered questions, we want to thank the following
for their tolerance of our efforts to finalize this milestone. This would not have been possible without the support

of the following people:

Ms. Emily McFarland, Mayor
Mr. Jonathan Lampe, District 2 Representative
Mr. Steven Chesebro, City Attorney
Mr. Robert Wetzel, Chair, Public Works
Mr. Andrew Beyer, City Engineering Dept.
Watertown Public Works Commission

With your collective guidance and effort, the City of Watertown made it possible for a successful conclusion and
has shown the value of development but insists on making good on agreed promises. The finished road is a tangible
benefit to any present and future families that wish to locate and invest in their own place to call home.

We can assure you that our existing and future members of the voting and tax paying public will remember with
positive thoughts all the people in public office that heard our plea and fostered a positive outcome.

Singcerely yours,

The Board of Directors

John Thompson, President
JT/msm
cc:
M. Jonathan Lampe
Mr. Steven Chesebro
Mr. Robert Wetzel
Mr. Andrew Beyer
Watertown Public Works Commission
e-mail:
Silver Creek Homeowners Association Members
Mr. Peter Turke, Attorney



